
Royal Signals Amateur Radio Society – RSARS Facebook Group 

 

An RSARS Facebook Group (FB) for RSARS Members, was set up by John G4LRG and Bryan M0OIC 

originally. 

As at Oct 2022 there are 138 members of the RSARS FB Page 

This group is for members who are on FB  to use as and when required.  

The group  is a CLOSED GROUP which means that it is not open to anyone who is not a member of 

RSARS.  

Membership is controlled by an  Administrator who is currently Paul 2E0CPX and by Moderators who 

are Kit GM4EMX, Martin 2E0HVE & Lee 2E0MGV.  

All posts which are submitted must be cleared by one of the Moderators or the  Administrator and 

anything deemed to be offensive or not relevant to Ham Radio will be removed.  

Only members of the RSARS group will be able to see articles posted by other members.  

This FB group should not be confused with the Google eMail group which operates as a 

mail/information platform only.  

We welcome items/articles/conversations relevant to Ham Radio which may be of interest to RSARS 

Members which could be Photo’s of Shacks etc, Antenna articles, Assistance required on Modes, Rigs 

etc – the list is endless and will hopefully be useful to all members at some stage or other.  

If you are unable to find the page on FB, which is named Royal Signals Amateur Radio Society – 

RSARS the link below will assist you to get there; 

(1) Royal Signals Amateur Radio Society - RSARS | Facebook 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/442705929265648/

